
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

WMUV MISSION CRAFT RETREAT at Camp Crossroads April 6-7.  

Ladies, let’s meet in the mountains to refresh, fellowship, learn, 

and share craft ideas to be used as an outreach/ministry tool.  A 

sign up sheet is in the Narthex for anyone interested.  For more 

information, contact Theresa Svoboda at 413-2220.   

 

THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING in the soup collection.  We col-

lected 174 cans which were donated to the Salvation Army.  The 

Eagles won at GPBC also! 
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